Memorandum — Gity of Gulfport
PUBLIC WORKS

To: Mayor Billy Hewes
CC:  Dr. John Kelly, CAO
Scott Wilson, Comptroller
Kris Riemann, P.E., Director of Engineering
Ron Smith, Assistant Director of Public Works
From: Wayne Miller, P.E., Director of Public Works H (\/\
Date: 04/14/14
Re: Traffic Signal Technician III-Assumption of Additional Duties

Due to the current budget restraints we have recently eliminated one (1) management position in the Traffic
Division. This elimination will result in a total saving of $69,273.89 annually. In order for the T'raffic
Division to have proper oversight we have incorporated additional duties and responsibilities to our Traffic
Signal Technician III, and we ate requesting that he be compensated for the additional duties.

The Traffic Signal Technician III cutrent salary is $40,046.86. We are requesting that he receives additional
compensation in the amount of $4,633.21.

Please place this item on the April 22, 2014 Council Agenda.
This item has been approved by:

Mayor or C.A.O.




